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12th March 2021 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to school!  Spring is in the air and everyone is looking forward to brighter days. 
 
It has been so lovely this week to see all of the children back in school and ready to learn.  It is as 
though we have never been away.  We have witnessed lovely manners and behaviour all week 
and we are amazed by how much the children have grown.  I think everyone has missed school; 
children, parents and staff alike.   
 
Just a few reminders: 
 

One Way Entry and Exit System 
Thank you for adhering to the one way system at school.  Just to remind you - please enter 
through the pedestrian gate and exit through the car park.  The forest gate is also open.  Please 
try to observe social distancing on the school grounds and wear a mask unless you are medically 
exempt. 
 

School Day 
School starts at 9.00am and finishes at 3.00pm each day.  The doors are open from 8.50am.  
Please ensure your child enters through their allocated door.  If your child arrives after 9.00am, 
they will need to come in the front door where they will be marked down as late. 
 

Snack Money 
Snack money is 30p per day or £1.50 per week.  Please send the money in a sealed envelope with 
your child, who will give this to their class teacher.  Each class teacher records the snack money 
on their own snack register.  The office is selling packs of 10 dinner money envelopes for £1.00.  
 

Have a lovely weekend.  We have an Inset day on Monday 15th March so we will see you all back 
in school on Tuesday. 
 
And Mums, Grandmas, Nans, Aunties and all our Carers – 
take Sunday off – you deserve a rest!  Happy Mother’s Day! 
 
Thank you, as always, for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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